
$$$ Cash Reward $$$ 

Information Sought 
Burglary 

 On July 21, at approximately 8:21 a.m., 
deputies assigned to the Harford County Sheriff’s 
Office Southern Precinct responded to New Hope 
Christian Fellowship in the 2000 block of Watergate 
Court in Edgewood for the report of a past burglary.  
Upon arrival, deputies were informed an unknown 
individual broke into the building the previous night 
and took religious writings. 
 Through investigation, video of a potential 
female suspect was obtained.   
 Anyone with information is asked to call the 
Harford County Sheriff’s Office.   

Anyone having information is asked to please call Detective Preisinger at  
443-409-3562.  To be eligible for a reward, you must use one the Tiplines listed below. 

 Anyone with information regarding the crime who 
wishes to remain anonymous may report their 
information through the following methods listed below.  
If the information you provide leads to the arrest and 
indictment of the individuals responsible for this crime, 
you may be eligible for a cash reward up to $2,000.00. 

 Website/Email: Submit a tip online at  

  http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted 

 Website: www.p3tips.com 

 Phone: Harford Crime Solvers:  Call 1-888-540-8477 

http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted

